
EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER 

EVENTS 

February 23rd— 7:00 pm 

EAA Zoom Meeting 

The link and details will be posted 

on the groups.io club message 

board.  

 

 

 

 

President’s Hangar 

Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 
What's been going on: Well as you probably guessed there is not much to report. Hoping this all   

changes in the coming months. We should be able to get back to meetings in person at least by the time 

we head back to the Fulton County Airport and maybe sooner. It seems that things are taking a lot   

longer than expected to return and even this summer may be iffy. Here's hoping for things to pick up 

and turn around but we will have to see before we make plans as a club or group outings. If anyone has 

any ideas for something that we can do that fits into the current environment please bring it up at the 

meeting or reach out to a board member. It has been a really slow winter for flying for myself but I did 

manage a nice Sacandaga Lake tour in a way that is special when the lake is frozen. Low and slow!  

Sorry, the hangar door was frozen so by the time I got going I left the video camera in the bag and  

therefore no video. Maybe in the next couple weeks I can go again and post some video.                  

Congratulations to Ed Zwolinski for the great build coverage in the EAA National Sport Pilot         

Magazine! 
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We will have a virtual meeting this month on February 23, 2021.   Just a 

quick meet up so we can all see each other and get some updates.  The link 

and details will be posted on the groups.io club message board.  

 

There are a couple things out there that are possible. The Alton Bay Ice   

Runway on Lake Winnipesaukee, NH is open right now and it looks like the 

Hangars Cafe at Sky Acres 44N is staying open on the weekends.     

 

“Fuel in the tanks is limited, gravity is    

forever”                              Unknown 

 

UPCOMING: 
 



Well I started 2021 with a nice 1.5hr.  flight on New Year’s Day.  It was great 

to be flying again!  Went down south to West Glenville, over to Wolf Hollow 

brewing, over Aaron’s and Anne’s place in Pattersonville, up to Hiserts where 

I saw Tony Visco’s bird outside the hangar, around Sacandaga and back to the 

Pines. Missed flying and it great to get out flying again.  

Kelly got her vaccine and I am going next month, so we are hopeful to start 

getting out again traveling and flying. We are not sure about going to Oshkosh 

this year, but we are keeping our options open. More than all that stuff, I am 

very much looking forward to seeing all my 602 friends at meetings and 

events this year! Spring is around the corner so hope to see you all soon! 

 
Vice-President ~  

Darryl White 
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EAA 602 memories of the past winters. 



Chapter Officers 

Patrick Morris—President 

Darryl White—Vice President 

Marty Foley—Treasurer 

Ed Zwolinski, Secretary 

 

Board  Members 

John Pashley         Doug Sterling 

Steve Dudka   Tim Downey 

Andrew  Westcott 

 

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling 

Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe 

Technical Counselors                          

~ Art Goodemote 

~ Larry Saupe 

~ Doug Sterling 

 

Young Eagles Coordinator                  

~ Judy Sterling 

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris 

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 
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• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  


